
Dear Parents and Carers,   

So now the time has come to draw this term to a close.  We have enjoyed many things over the past few 
weeks…..Nativities, Christmas shows and Pantomimes (both watching and performing!), Christmas Carnivals, workshops 
and services at the Church, choir singing around Farnborough, Christmas lunches and parties!  It has been an absolute 
pleasure to enjoy these festivities with the Tower Hill families and children. The choir have been particularly busy this 
week with performances at ASDA and COSTCO.  The good people of Farnborough were feeling particularly generous and 
we raised £454!  The children were given goody bags and we have been able to use the funds to pay for the Christmas 
Carnival Samba workshop for KS2 and subsidise the Panto visit.  

All there is left to say is thankyou for your on-going support and have a lovely Christmas and New Year with your families.  
We look forward to seeing you all in 2020!      

Best wishes 

Miss Laura Ovenden 

Christmas Lunch 

Huge thanks to our wonderful chefs 

in the kitchen who cooked hun-

dreds of Christmas dinners this 

week!  We had lots of fun with 

crackers and music whilst enjoying 

each others company! 

Congratulations to Cassie who won 

the Christmas card competition with 

the Mayor of Rushmoor.  Cassie has 

been invited to tea and cakes in her 

Chamber! 

It was great to see all the children 

from Year R, 1 & 2 at the Aldershot 

Pantomime having a brilliant time.  

‘Oh no they didn’t’…’Oh yes they 

did!’ Thank you to all the parents 

who were able to join us for this 

trip! 



A Midwife Crisis performed by the 
children in  KSI was a real treat. 
Well done to all of the children 
and the Key Stage One Team! 



The children in KSII performed brilliantly in their panto,  
making everybody laugh, cheer, boo and applaud. We are 
very proud of all of the children for doing such an amazing 
job and for making up so many of their own lines!!! 

We must not forget to thank all of the children who also 
made props and helped with the scenery and finally we 

must say a huge thank you to the children who formed our 
amazing Stage Crew! 





Upcoming dates……… 

Monday 6th January –FIRST DAY OF TERM 

Monday 6th January—Petrin and Skylon start swimming lessons 

Friday 24th January at 2.40pm —Aspire Class Assembly 

Monday 27th January—Petronas, Canton, Eiffel and Aspire start swimming lessons 

Thursday 30th January—Y5 trip to Cadbury World 

Thursday 30th January—Y2 trip to Birdworld 

Tuesday 11th February—Canton recorder workshop for parents 

Thursday 13th February at 2.40pm—Spinnaker Class Assembly 

Thursday 13th Feb—Break up for Half Term 

Friday 14th Feb—INSET 3—NO SCHOOL for Children 

JavaS-
Key Stage 1 Winner of Autumn 2019  

Governors Trophy—Olivia 

Key Stage 2 Winner of Autumn 2019  

Governors Trophy—Rushil 

RAFFLE WINNERS 

Every year we are lucky enough to be able to hold a fantastic raffle.  The two first prize hampers 

are made up from goods donated very kindly by staff members and Governors.  Congratulations to 

Oscar and Mrs Lee for winning this year! 

Tairrie was delighted to win the TV raffle, donated vey generously by Mr Collins. 


